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OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT  

 

 

 

To:          CWA District 1 Verizon Local Presidents  
 
From:     Dennis G. Trainor, Vice President  
 
Date:      July 29, 2022  
 
Subject:  Verizon Contract Extensions Ratified  
 
 

 
 
I am pleased to announce that the members have overwhelmingly ratified the contract 

extensions at Verizon and Verizon Wireless. Members represented by CWA in Mid-

Atlantic and IBEW Northeast and Mid-Atlantic have also ratified their agreements. The 

agreements will extend the contracts through August 1, 2026. 

 

I want to thank all the locals that participated in this process. 

 

Have a nice weekend. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

DGT: pb 

 

 

 
 

cc:  Gladys Finnigan, Assistant to the Vice President 
       William Gallagher, Area Director 
       Staff leading Verizon locals NY/NE 
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